
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

04/19 12 February 2019 

 
 

TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE – LOWER POON SAAN ROAD, SILVER CITY 
 
 

In accordance with section 3.50 of the Local Government Act 1995 (WA)(CI), notice is 
hereby given of the temporary road closure of the section of Lower Poon Saan Road 
between Pai Chin Lu and Pak Kam Loh on Sunday 24 February 2019. 
 
This road closure will be in place from 9am to 4pm for a private function. 
 
The Shire of Christmas Island apologises for any inconvenience caused by the road 
closure. 
 
Enquiries in relation to the road closure should be directed to the Manager Works & 
Services Department, Mr Ian Dodds at the Shire of Christmas Island on 9164 8300 (ext. 
230) or 0439215306. 

 
 
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer 


